
 
 

 
GLOBAL CLASSROOM COLLABORATIVE 

Chair Support Form 
 

The faculty member named below is applying for the Global Classroom Collaborative.  
 

What is the Global Classrooms Collaborative? 
Faculty will work with a facilitator over the course of the spring semester with five modules and 
bi-weekly check-ins. They can expect to spend 2-3 hours per module and about 1 hour every 
two weeks for check-in meetings. During these sessions they will undertake a review of their 
current course and design a unit intended to provide international collaborative learning for their 
students. Faculty will have the opportunity to network with potential international partners with 
the intention that the global classroom will be implemented Summer or Fall 2024 or Spring 2025. 
 

This opportunity is aimed at faculty 
-without significant previous international experience in the area of teaching; 
-who are interested in providing their students with more international engagement;  
-who are interested in working collaboratively with faculty colleagues abroad; 
-and are not sure where to start. 

 

Funding is made available through Article 40.4 of the WMU-AAUP Contract. The grant is open 
to faculty holding board-appointed faculty rank who are members of the bargaining unit at the 
time the application is due. The Collaborative is designed for undergraduate courses. 
Preference will be given to WES courses and those taught more frequently. 
 

More information can be found at https://wmich.edu/international/globalclassrooms 
 

APPLICANT INFORMATION 
Name       

Proposed Course Name & Number       

Proposed Term to offer the Global 
Classroom 

      

 
 

CHAIR INFORMATION 
Name       

I support this proposal. Yes  No 

Signature  

Date  

 


